
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Cc: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 1:53:21 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, May 14, 2022 10:38 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Malak Askar & Sanad Fadhl Malak Askar & Sanad Fadhl

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We object to the hike in Milton Hydro rates.  Life is becoming untenable for hard working Miltonians, even with
two incomes.  Enough with the money grabbing and greed…this is unacceptable.

-- Attachment --




